
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

We are looking forward to the busy half term in the lead up to Christmas. We 

would like to inform you of some important information regarding the learning, 

curriculum and important reminders for this half term.  

English 
Writing  
 

Fairy Tale- Hansel and Gretel 
Poetry- The Perfect Porridge 
Persuasive Writing – Candy House 

English  
Reading 

The Tiger Who Came to Tea   

Mathematics Shape 
Addition and Subtraction (10) 
 

Science Building With Materials 

Religious Education (RE) Christianity- Are symbols better than words at 
expressing religious beliefs? 

Art  Self Portraits (Drawing) 

Design and Technology 
(D&T) 

Under my Umbrella (Textiles)   

Computing  Programmes and Algorithms   

Humanities  
History 

It’s All About Me 

Music Rhythm in the way we walk and Banana Rap 

Physical Education (PE) Gymnastics 
Attack Defend Shoot 

Modern Foreign 
Languages (MFL) 

Les Salutations- Greetings (E) 

Personal, Social, Health 
and Economic Education 
(PSHE) 

Celebrating Difference 

 

 

         

Autumn 2 Letter for Year 1!



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


